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Roxanne Maher

From: Alyssa Siegel-Miles <alyssajsiegel@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2025 9:55 PM
To: Town Council Group; Roxanne Maher
Subject: Support for Ledyard Ethics Commission

Dear Ledyard Town Council,  
 
Thank you for all the hard work you have been doing for our town.  I am grateful for your work on crafting a 
responsible budget, plus your great work on the Finance and Admin Committees, and the Community 
Relations Committee for Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion, among many other things.   
 
I am writing to support the development of a Ledyard Ethics Commission. Ledyard needs a commission 
that is empowered to investigate allegations of unethical conduct, corrupting influence, illegal activities, 
or other behavior that would reflect adversely on our town. Citizens must have a mechanism to be aware 
of who is trying to influence officials and to address real or perceived conflicts of interest.  
 
I expect that people who work or are elected to serve in Ledyard are accountable for their actions. An 
ethics commission would be a critical step forward for enabling our town to shed light on financial and 
other conflicts of interest among public officials or town employees. A strong, independent ethics 
agency is essential to maintaining a government that is representative, responsive, and accountable.  
 
An ethics commission must be built on the principles of independence, accountability, and 
transparency. A well-designed ethics commission will help the public trust that our government officials 
have integrity, as well as enable accountability for violations of the public trust.  
 
Quite a few other CT towns and cities have Ethics Commissions. We need one in Ledyard as well.  
 
Thank you for your time and attention.  
 
Sincerely,  
Alyssa Siegel-Miles  
712 Colonel Ledyard Hwy.  


